
Name: Announcement:

Katie Spiece Attention Senior students! Semi tickets are on
sale on school cash online until November
22nd TOMORROW. Table seating is
available on the grade 11 & 12 NCVLE.
Remember your seat is not secure until your
ticket is paid! Hope to see you there in our
Winter Wonderland.

Name: Announcement:

Wade Pychel Hello Reds Nation, Another buy-out
opportunity is upon us! Come cheer on your
Seniors Boys Basketball team in the
Standard Tournament on Monday December
2nd during Period 5. Go to school cash
online and pay your entry fee to watch your
Senior Boys basketball team ball out in the
brand new Father Burns gymnasium. School
cash will be closed on November 27th so get
your tickets ASAP. Come on out and show
your school spirit on December 2nd....GO
REDS!!

Name: Announcement:

Andrew Natale "Attention everyone! Black History Month
preparations are officially underway, and
we're looking for enthusiastic volunteers to
join the team! If you're interested please
reach out to Mr. Natale or Treasure in Grade
12. Let's make this Black History Month a
memorable one!"



Name: Announcement:

Erin Farkas Grade 12 students, Student Services will be
hosting more College and University
application help sessions. We will be in the
Library period 3 on November 27th to help
with the College Application. Wednesday,
November 20th and Wednesday December
4th we will be in the Library period 3 helping
with the University Applications. On Monday,
December 2nd we will be in the Library after
school for another University application
session. There is no sign up necessary. Staff
from Student Services will be there to help
you navigate the college and University
application process. You do not have to have
all of your choices to begin an application or
create an account.

Name: Announcement:

Angela Bitondo Students who would like to order Art Club
spirit wear are asked to see Ms. Bitondo on
your lunch or after school to confirm your
T-shirt size.


